
  

 

 Cir No.270/20-21                 02.03.2021  

           Appollo National Public School , Bangalore 

Affiliated to CISCE – KA083  

Dear Parents               
Greetings !         Grade 9 & 10 
 

School is arranging Van facility for our students from 8th March 2021.  Please send us your consent form to avail 

van facility on 03/03/2021 Positively.  Private Vans are not allowed.  Parents can drop and pick up their ward in 

their own vehicle .  Students without parent escort  cannot come by Bicycle or any other motor vehicles .  All entry 

and exit will be from South Gate(Main Road).   We will take care of all precaution as required by the council.   

Parents are requested to purchase all Note Books & Text Books for Grade 9 & 10 from School ONLY.  It will be 

issued during school hours and the date of issuing will be informed soon. 

With warm regards  

 

Sd/- 
    Principal 
 

 
     CONSENT 

 
I am willing to send my ward _____________________ of Class _________ by Van provided by school 
. 
 
Signature of Father: 
 
Signature of Mother 
 
Date: 
 

 


